
BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
PO BOX 171 

BROOKLYN, CT. 06234 
 

The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Tuesday, September 27, 2016 
at the Clifford B. Green Bldg. on the following: 
 
Present:  David Fuss, Craig Dunlop, Robert Kiley, Gerard Renaud, Sherri Soucy and Al Carpenter 
 
Also Present:  Robert Ross 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Chairman David Fuss. 
 
A motion was made by Gerard Renaud to approve meeting minutes from August 23, 2016 as presented.  
Craig Dunlop seconded the motion.  All members in favor, so voted. 
 
Al Carpenter reported on the following regarding the Plaza Street pump station: 

1. The pump station is up and working  
2. The work on the pump station is in the final stages 
3. There will be training on the pump station on October 5th, 2016 with Killingly plant employees 

4. There was a review of monies that have been spent and it looks like there will be monies 
left…so commission needs to think about other work that needs to be done 

 
There was no discussion regarding the Killingly operating agreement. 
 
David Fuss will meet with Roseland LLC regarding grease trap. 
 
The Budget will be addressed at the next meeting. 
 
There were no monthly bills.   
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to adjourn at 7:30 PM.  Gerard Renaud seconded the motion.  All 
members in favor so voted. 
 

Sherri A. Soucy 

Sherri A. Soucy 
Administrative Assistant Water Pollution Control Authority   


